Parks Commission Meeting
Tuesday 2/20/24 1:30pm
Remote

Remote attendees: Shaw Lively, Steve Bigelow, Richard Morse, Melissa Kaspern, Jay
Robinson, Mark Frank

Due to potential funding issues facing the town for fiscal year 2025, in order to protect the
increase of the hours for the assistant director, the commission is reviewing an offset from the
Parks revolving account, with language to ensure it is not in perpetuity.

Ms. Kaspern made a motion to present the budget as is, which includes the assistant director’s
hour being increased from 35 to 40. Mr. Bigelow seconded, all in favor, motion carried.

Ms. Kaspern made a motion to move an amount not to exceed $8500, one time, from Parks
revolving to the general fund to cover any budget requests for Parks & Recreation, contingent
upon approval by town counsel regarding the rules and regulations of the 53D account. Mr.
Bigelow seconded. The motion passes with a 3 to 1 vote.

Mr. Bigelow made a motion to adjourn. Ms. Kaspern seconded the motion, all in favor, motion
carried.



